To whom it may concern
I have put myself forward to the election of Trustee of the British Horse Society. I have been a member of BHS for over 20 years, and also a member of British Riding Clubs for at least 36 years.

This year has been a year in which I feel the British Riding club movement has lost its voice If we are not going to be allowed to have a National Executive Committee to put forward the points of view directly to Head of Riding Clubs, but by way of an Advisory Committee, I think that is not fair on the 66000 members. That we have some VOICE into BHS must happen.

Although I may not be able to re-address the above, I can make sure that points that were not put forward directly and truthfully in the past will now be.   

Those people who know me know that I believe in British Riding Clubs passionately; also for the type of competitions, type of social activities, and the camaraderie that riding clubs invoke.

I am sometimes blunt in speaking, but it is usually something that I feel benefits BRC. In the past we have, as a committee of BRC, introduced new competitions, against strong opposition of the headquarters.   The Novice Winter dressage was started by Peter Buist and I actually taking the entries and dealing with the times - until it was realised what a good competition it was and ran successfully alongside the Novice show jumping.   It is ideas and ways of carrying them out that makes what we have lost in the National Executive more than just a committee, but a strong voice.

If you are thinking of voting as a BHS member in the election, not only look at me, but look at other election trustees, who also believe in BRITISH RIDING CLUBS.

Thank you and look forward to putting your views forward in the future.

Hilary McKenna.

